
Leonie Kelly, Head of ESG and Impact Advisory services, will be hosting a webinar for Hong Kong-
based fund managers to discuss the consultation paper issued by the Securities and Futures
Commission on climate-related risk disclosure. The consultation proposes amendments to the Fund
Manager Code of Conduct that would require fund managers to consider climate-related risks in
their investment and risk management processes as well as to make appropriate disclosures to
meet investors’ growing demand for climate risk information and to combat greenwashing. 

Sustainable Finance Initiative (SFi) is a supporting partner of this webinar.

This webinar is intended for Hong Kong fund managers only. If you would like to register, please
email Louise Hall. 
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